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                   GPCA HEALTH RECOGNITION AWARD RECIPIENTS -2009 

 

On behalf of the GPCA and GPCA Health Committee, we are proud to recognize the following 

recipients of the Health Award: 

 

Recommended screenings: OFA  hip, patella, elbows, heart, eye (CERF) , hearing  (BAER), 

thyroid, OCD shoulder, and cardiac,  Glanzmanns Thrombasthenia  genetic clearance,, and 

Canine Multifocal Retinopathy genetic clearance.  

FMI: Darrell Goolsbee, Program Administrator at dgoolsbee@gmail.com 

 

 

 

                         

                                      GOLD AWARD RECIPIENTS: 

( Owners of dogs performing and passing six of the recommended health screenings) 

 

Owner (s)                                     Name of Dog                                                Breeder (s) 

 

Tom & Charlotte           Ch. Mistral’s Doing Things My Way (D)     Patric & Cathryn  Lundberg 

     Bascom                                                                                                & Christine Hodel 

 

 

 

                                      SILVER AWARD RECIPIENTS: 

( Owners of dogs performing and passing three of the recommended health screenings) 

 

Owner (s)                                    Name of Dog                                            Breeder(s) 

 

Janet Carberry                         Magnolia’s Belle Of The Ball                       Linda McNeil 

 

                                          

                                                   STAR AWARD: 

             (OWNERS who have three of their dogs achieve a Gold or Silver Award) 

                                                     None this year 

                                        

                                                  STAR  AWARD: 

           ( BREEDER’S who have five dogs of their breeding achieve a Gold or Silver Award) 

                                                     None this year 
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